
 

 

 
 

The Bahamas International Securities Exchange Limited (BISX) 
wishes to notify BISX Broker-Dealer Members and the general public 
that due to the Emergency Powers (COVID 19)(LOCKDOWN)(No. 2) 
Order, 2020, there will not be a trading session for Thursday 9 April 
2020.   
 
Trading will resume on Tuesday 14 April 2020 at 10 a.m. 
 
Persons with questions regarding this matter should contact the BISX 
office: 
 
The Bahamas International Securities Exchange – 
info@bisxbahamas.com  
 
 
Dated: Wednesday 8 April 2020 


